
Gunbarrel Highway 
 

Information provided here is of a general nature only 
 
Up-to-date information regarding road conditions with the Shire of Wiluna can be 
located here. 
 
You can also contact the Shire of Wiluna - email: reception@wiluna.wa.gov.au or 
telephone our Canning-Gunbarrel Discovery Centre on 08 9981 8009. 
 
Access and permits should be obtained by anybody intending to travel the Gunbarrel 
Highway, particularly for travel through Aboriginal Lands/section of the Gunbarrel 
Highway. 
 
Suitable preparation should be made before attempting to travel across the Gunbarrel 
Highway. You may be able to find some useful information by searching the Internet 
or accessing some of the suggested useful links: 
 
Central Desert Native Title Services permit information and links 
 
Entry-permits-for-access-to-aboriginal-lands (Western Australia) 
 
Central Land Council permits (Northern Territory) 
 
Shire of Ngaanyatjarraku 
 
Ngaanyatjarra Council 
 
ExporOz - Gunbarrel Highway Trek 
 
Four-Wheel-Drive Australia 
 
ExplorOz Traveller 
 
Some quite detailed information (with a suggested itinerary) can be found at Wikitravel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://edrms.wiluna.wa.gov.au/docs/Public/Road%20Condition%20Report%20-%20Current/
mailto:reception@wiluna.wa.gov.au
http://www.centraldesert.org.au/permits/
https://www.dplh.wa.gov.au/information-and-services/online-services/entry-permits-for-access-to-aboriginal-lands
https://www.clc.org.au/index.php?/frequently-asked-questions/cat/permits
https://www.ngaanyatjarraku.wa.gov.au/index.php/our-shire
http://www.ngaanyatjarra.org.au/ngaanyatjarra-council
https://www.exploroz.com/treks/gunbarrel-highway
https://4wda.org.au/
https://www.exploroz.com/
https://wikitravel.org/en/Gunbarrel_Highway

